
Dear Colleagues 

 

The International Thymic Malignancy Interest Group (ITMIG) would like to invite 
you to share your experience in your daily practice to identify areas of agreement and 
potential controversy in the current global clinical and pathology practice of the 
diagnosis and treatment of thymic epithelial tumors. The Thymic Carcinoma Working 
Group of ITMIG prepared a questionnaire that is tailored to your subspecialty and 
will only take a few minutes. Your feedback would be very important! 

  

Please follow this link: 

https://itmig.org/09-33axcv_test001/ 

  

Please also feel free to share the link with other colleagues you think may be interested 
in the topic. 

  

If you have any questions please contact Anja Roden,MD (roden.anja@mayo.edu). We 
will share the results of the questionnaire at a future ITMIG Annual Meetings. 

  

Thank you very much for considering filling in the questionnaire. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Members of the ITMIG Thymic Carcinoma Working Group 

 

https://itmig.org/09-33axcv_test001/

